
Petteri Mertala <petteri.mertala@edu.ranua.fi>

Invitation to visit Barnes from 28th October to 2nd November 2024
1 viesti

Principal Barnes <principal@barnesschool.in> 16. elokuuta 2024 klo 12.35
Vast. ott.: Petteri Mertala <petteri.mertala@edu.ranua.fi>

Dear Mr Petteri,

We are pleased to invite students & staff of Ranuan Lukio & Ranua Upper Secondary School, Finland, to visit Barnes
School & Junior College, Devlali, from Monday, 28th October 2024 to Saturday, 2nd November 2024, as a part of the
Students' Cultural Exchange Program.

Our students and staff had a wonderful time during their visit to  Ranuan Lukio & Ranua Upper Secondary School,
Finland, in April 2024 and it would be an honour for us to provide similar comforts and a memorable trip to your
students and staff.

We would be glad to arrange for stay and meals of the visitors, as well as travel from the Mumbai airport to Barnes
School & Junior College and from Barnes to the Mumbai airport during their return trip.

We eagerly look forward to your confirmation.

Thank you.

Sincerely,
Uttara Kulkarni
Principal

Barnes School & Junior College
200 years of excellent education
Devlali, Nashik - 422401
Maharashtra - India
GSM : +91 7888098551
Tel : 0253 4034261 / +91 7888095545
Mail us  @ principal@barnesschool.in
Visit us @ www.barnesschool.in
Like us @  www.facebook.com/barnesdevlali
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